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Objective 
To provide commercial health benefit plan partners a monthly standardized update about the latest 
developments in Family Connects Oregon. 
 
Status Update 
 

• The second data reports from the data request to carriers are due to the Oregon Health 

Authority on Tuesday, April 30, 2024. The data reports should be submitted in accordance 

with the requirements outlined in the Request for Data for Family Connects Oregon Service 

Provision Monitoring memo sent to the carriers on December 1, 2023. If carriers have any 

questions or are facing any challenges with the data request, please contact us via email at 

oregon.uohv@odhsoha.oregon.gov. 

• In accordance with the rules, the 2025-2027 Reimbursement Advisory Committee is gearing 

up! We had the kickoff planning meeting on March 21, 2024. Throughout April and May, we 

will be finalizing the timelines, meeting dates and recruitment details and present those at the 

May 2024 call. We anticipate recruitment will begin in June or July with the initial meeting in 

October or November. 

• Malheur County Health Department began launching FCO services on April 1, 2024. 

• Polk County had their kick-off meeting on February 27 and will be setting a service launch date 

soon. 

• Oregon Health Authority is inviting 2-4 new providers to join Family Connects Oregon in 

2024. The goal is for these new providers to enter the Family Connects planning phase of ~6 

months in mid-2024, beginning implementation of services in 2025.   
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For More Information: 
 
OHA Family Connects Oregon webpage:  
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/ph/healthypeoplefamilies/babies/homevisiting/pages/family-connects-
oregon.aspx 
 
Send us your questions and feedback via the Family Connects Oregon Question and Feedback Form 
 
Contact us via email:  oregon.uohv@odhsoha.oregon.gov  
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